
A projekt az Interreg V-A Szlovénia-Magyarország Együttműködési Program keretében, az Európai Regionális Fejlesztési Alap társfinanszírozásával valósul meg.

Projekt je v okviru Programa sodelovanja Interreg V-A Slovenija-Madžarska sofinanciran iz sredstev Evropskega sklada za regionalni razvoj.

The project is co-fi nanced by the Interreg Cooperation Programme V-A 
Slovenia-Hungary within the European Regional Development Fund.

Strategic cooperation of 
institutions for the harmonious 

use of project results in the 
Slovenian-Hungarian border 

region

Project partners

Vas Megyei Önkormányzati Hivatal
Berzsenyi Dániel tér 1., 9700 Szombathely

www.vasmegye.hu

ITC MURSKA SOBOTA
Lendavska ulica 5a, 9000 Murska Sobota

www.itc-cluster.com



Several projects have already been or are 
currently being implemented through the 
instrument of sustainable tourism in the current 
program period of the Cooperation Programme 
INTERREG V-A Slovenia-Hungary, where they 
are promoting and preserving the natural 
and cultural heritage in the program area.  
These projects have appropriate cross-border 
character and added value for their project 
areas, but their implementation was more or 
less isolated from each other.

With the possibility of coordinated 
sustainment of project results and harmonized 
communication on diff erent levels as well as 
with joint planning of further developments for 
the future in the area of sustainable tourism, 
the project focuses on the establishment of a 
common cross-border coordination network, 
which will connect projects with the topic of 
sustainable tourism, approved in the CP Interreg 
V-A SI-HU in the period of 2014-2020.

In the second period of the project, which lasts from 

1.9.2020 - 28.2.2021, we will perform in-depth project 

interviews. The implementation is based on the composed 

SI-HU PRO sample of in-depth verifi cation interview, 

based on real situation.

We will contact pre-determined representatives of the 

lead partners. A summary of the in-depth interviews will 

be presented in the Cross-Border Fact-Finding Report.


